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FRIDAY, 3 MARCH 2023

GETTING TO KNOW YOU, GOAL SETTING MEETINGS
This week via Seesaw for students in K - 6 we have been inviting parents to make times in the next couple of weeks to come and begin the formal process of student goal setting. This is an exciting time for teachers to get to know parents better and set learning goals for each student. We look forward to hearing back from you via Seesaw to make these appointments and develop the learning plans together.

DOGS ON SCHOOL GROUNDS AND PARENT CONDUCT
I welcome parents and carers walking their dogs on leashes to school during pick up and drop off. Can you please ensure if your dog is overwhelmed by the busy times of pick up in the afternoons that they are away from the classroom areas. We have had an instance where numerous students were upset when dogs became aggressive. 
Also, if you as an adult have some problems with any issues it is really important to discuss these matters with the classroom teacher or myself as the principal. No parent has the right to speak to another child without their parent present. If you need any further clarification on this matter, please come and speak with me.

STUDENT SAFETY: MESSAGE FROM EDUCATION DIRECTORATE 
This week, two students in the Tuggeranong area reported being followed by an unknown male on their way to school. The students were not harmed, and this incident was reported to ACT Policing who are investigating this matter.
Student safety is our highest priority and staff will be taking the opportunity to remind students about stranger safety, moving safely around our community and what to do if they feel unsafe. I ask that you please support those conversation at home also.  If you become aware of an incident or notice anyone acting suspiciously, please contact police on 131 444 or in the case of an emergency call 000. I encourage you to also let our Front Office know. 
You may wish to visit the AFP website section on Child Safety for tips. 
In addition, the Safety4Kids is a non-government website that has useful information and links. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jason via the front office. 






FUTURE OF EDUCATION STUDENT EQUITY FUND 2023
Applications are now open for the 2023 Future of Education Equity Fund. The fund provides financial support to eligible families with students in preschool to year 12. The one-off annual payment helps cover costs of everyday basics to assist with educational and wellbeing needs. Students from preschool to year 12 attending ACT schools (including non-government schools) or other approved forms of education that meet the eligibility criteria can apply. Payments of $400 for preschool students, $500 for primary school students and $750 for high-school and college students are available.
Please share this important information with members of your school community. A social tile and suggested text are attached. Schools may be asked to help families with completing the online form. 
Contact the Equity Fund Administrator on 02 6207 1818 or EquityFund@act.gov.au


Jason Walmsley
Principal
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